
3rd June 2009 
 

Public Question Time 
 

1) Mr.N.Lowman asked when the bollards in Longmead were going to be removed; 
Mrs.Stallard said they should have been removed in January but they were waiting for the 
electricity to be decommissioned. 
 
2) Mr.N.Lowman was concerned about children of 5 or 6 six years of age who play on 
their own in the children’s play area; he fears an accident will happen. 
 
3) Mrs.P.Gubb spoke of a house in Eastlands where there are a number of large dogs; 
when the District Council had made a visit following complaints they had told the 
residents when they were coming so all the dogs, except two, had been moved elsewhere 
until the officers from the District Council had gone, then they were brought back again. 


